
Quotation from Brambledown Landscape Services 

For Ashington Tree Planting Schemes – November 2023 

(Land adjacent AMG / Hillcrest / North Seaton Road – focus on tree 

lines) 

Land adjacent to AMG 

2 Trees  

12 Month Maintenance 

£650.12 

Hillcrest 

3 Trees  

Mesh Guards /  

12 Month Maintenance 

£1,055.16 

North Seaton Road 

24 Trees  

Mesh Guards /  

12 Month Maintenance 

£8,441.28 

TOTAL 

 

29 Trees  

  

£10,146.56 

RFO Note
Costs have been sourced for these replacement trees as they could not be delivered by any of the funding available via Great Northumberland, and gaps were mentioned at CC Committee. Other than two at AMG, these are not trees planted by ATC, and they are not on land maintained by ATC. NCC has not yet responded on their own replacement policy, although appear to be championing tree planting.

The Council has spent over £52k in the last 5-years on tree planting, the majority of which is in the last 2 years. Following Kirsten's presentation (Great Northumberland) the Council has initiated a further 160 trees planted, all funded.

There is £7,826 remaining in the CC budget, that was expected to go into balances. Previously uncommitted spending at this amount so near the end of the financial year and budget setting is not financially prudent, especially with so much pressure on next years budget. My advice is to persuade NCC that they should be replace missing trees to preserve the tree, as a priority over new areas.





